Mongofre Nou, 15 abril 1982

Mrs. Fernando

¢/o Commissioner Reyes
Department of Inmigration
MANILA (Republic of Philippines)

Dear Mrs. Fernando:

Is my duty and my pleasure to thankaigu for your
wonderful help during our stay in Mamila.

I hope and I wish that Commissioner Reyes will remem-
ber his invitation for next year to go to Marinduque
because in our last stay there we missed pfofoundly
charming Carmencita Reyes and wonderful Commissioners.
My best wishes to you all.

I remain, cordially yours

Fernando A. Rubid
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